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1. The eight week consultation on the review of the Stations and Depots General Approvals saw 

responses received from ten industry parties, for which we are grateful. 

2. Responses were received from: 

• Arriva Trains Wales (on behalf of Arriva UK Trains Limited,  Chiltern Railways, London Overground and 

DB Schenker) 

• c2c Rail Limited 

• East Coast Main Line Company Limited 

• East Midlands Trains Limited/Stagecoach South Western Trains Limited 

• Network Rail Infrastructure Limited 

• Northern Rail Limited 

• Stobart Rail 

• Transport for London 

• Transport Scotland 

• XC Trains Limited 

3. Responses have been published on our website and can be found here. 

4. We have undertaken an initial review of consultation responses and those that provided comments 

are broadly supportive of the proposed changes put forward by ORR in the consultation.  

5. We welcome the suggestions made for additional changes to the General Approval made by some 

respondents. We will consider these suggestions further as we reach our final conclusions. 
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http://www.rail-reg.gov.uk/server/show/ConWebDoc.11120
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Next steps 
6. We will now consider consultation responses in more detail and aim to implement the changes to 

the General Approvals as soon as practicable.  

7. Our final conclusions will be published on our website. 
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